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Distribution of Chief Minister’s Greetings Letter to the newly 
appointed individuals in NCC Department during the year                  
2007 and 2008. 
 
 

  After lifting the ban on recruitment to various posts in Govt 

Service by the present Govt, Govt had accorded sanction to fill up existing 

vacancies in various Posts wef  May 06. Accordingly, in NCC Department, 

during the period from 13-05-2006 to 30-11-2008, 15 individuals were 

appointed in different offices of NCC in various posts in TamilNadu. 

Function for distribution of Message-Cum greetings letter of Hon’ble Chief 

Minister to these newly appointed candidates   during the above period 

under the arrangements of Nodal Officer, was organised at NCC Dte 

Office. 

 

  The greetings letter from the Chief Minister to the                  

15 individuals appointed in various NCC Offices in the State was 

distributed by Col DP Mathews, Offg Deputy Director General, NCC Dte, 

Chennai on 29 Jan 2009(FN). Offg Dy Director General has greeted them 

and advised them to perform their duties efficiently. 
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